

To: All Horizon Staff and Physicians

From: Marilyn Babineau, Manager Workforce Wellness

CC: Jean Daigle, VP Community

Date: Thursday, Aug. 26, 2021

Re: <u>In-person Access to COVID-19 Record of Immunization through MyHealthNB</u>

To further support employees in the creation of a MyHealthNB account to access their electronic COVID-19 immunization record, we will have registration staff available in person next week.

Staff will be able to drop by and be registered to receive their registration code for a MyHealthNB account. No appointment is necessary.

Come see registration staff Monday, Aug. 30 and Wednesday, Sept. 1 from 10 a.m. to 7 p.m. at the following locations:

- The Moncton Hospital: Ground floor, Education Lobby
- Saint John Regional Hospital: Level 0, Staff Entrance
- **Dr. Everett Chalmers Regional Hospital:** First floor, 1SW, Office 1050 (formerly Learning Services)
- Upper River Valley Hospital:
 - o Aug. 30: Level 1, Conference Room 2, Room 117
 - Sept. 1: Level 1, Admin Office, Room 128
- Miramichi Regional Hospital: Cafeteria

Please remember to bring your Medicare card.

For those staff working in other facilities, we will continue to offer virtual phone appointments that can be booked by visiting www.gnb.ca/BookaVaccine.

Full booking instructions can be found here.









